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Term 3 Week 3 

2020 

Learning For Life 

Education Week 
This week we celebrated Education Week and our Leadership team.  Mrs Beckton 
organised our 2020 time capsule that we published on Facebook, if you haven’t 
seen it, check it out. We have also been publishing photos of what’s been 
happening in classes this week and showing some of our students’ great work. 
 

Fees in Advance 
We have had some restrictions lifted in relation to sporting and 
Environmental Education excursions. Some families will have 
fees in advance available as they have previously paid for 
excursions that have been cancelled. If there is an upcoming 
excursion and you think you have fees in advance, please 
contact Mrs Shepherd so that you can make use of these fees 
already paid. 
 

Pay for Play - Year 6 Fundraiser  
The students had a great time at the 'pay 
for play' last Friday. They participated in a 
variety of games and activities organised by 
our Year 6 students.  All the donations 
taken will go towards their Year 6 Farewell 
and end of year activities. 
 

School Photos 
MSP Photography will be coming to complete school photos on 
Tuesday 11 August, 2020. Please ensure all students are dressed 
in full school uniform. Flyers with individual key codes for students, 
to order online, were sent home yesterday. If you did not receive 
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Important Dates 
 

Tuesday 11/8 
* School Banking 
* School Photos 
Tuesday 18/8 
* School Banking 
* K/6P, 2W 2M & 2G 
   Rumbalara Excursion 
Wednesday 19/8 
* 1F, 1S & 1/2H 
   Rumbalara Excursion 
Tuesday 25/8 
* School Banking 
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one, please ask your child to collect one from the office. Sibling envelopes can also be collected from the 
office. If you have placed an order for our previous date that was cancelled, that order will still be fulfilled and 
you do not need to reorder. We are encouraging all orders to be processed online to minimise transactions 
with cash. As there are no group photos allowed, class and group photos will be arranged into individual 
portraits and presented on one page. 
 

For all ordering enquiries, please contact MSP Photography by phoning (02) 49 668 292. 
 

Book Parade 
Just a heads up for busy parents and those that like to be 
organised early. We are going ahead with a modified plan for a 
K-2 and Years 3-6 book parade and Book Fair in week 8 and the 
theme is ’Curious creatures, wild minds’. This means that your 
children will begin asking you soon if they can organise a 
costume.  
 

Also letting you know in advance that unfortunately this year, due to COVID restrictions, we will not able to 
have parents/carers or community members attend our parade or our Book Fair.  We are so sad as we love 
having all of our community members attend, however we are still excited that we are able to still provide 
these fun events for our students.  
 

Have a great weekend. 
 

Adam Boulus 
Principal 
 

Tell Them From Me for students in Year 4 and Year 6 
I am delighted that this term, our school, like many other public schools in the state, will participate in a 
Department of Education initiative: the Tell Them From Me student feedback survey. The survey measures 
factors that are known to affect academic achievement and other student outcomes. The focus of the NSW-
wide survey is on student wellbeing, engagement and effective teaching practices.  
 

You may remember that our students in Years 4 and 6 also participated in a Tell Them From Me student survey 
in Term 1 this year. Asking students to complete the survey twice in one year, allows us to identify trends in 
student responses as well as track engagement and motivation across the school year. 
 

The survey is a great opportunity for our students to provide us with valuable and quick feedback on what they 
think about school life, how engaged they are with school and the different ways that teachers interact with 
them. More than 6,300 schools in Australia and around the world have used Tell Them From Me to survey 5.4 
million students. Capturing the voices of our students will help improve how we do things at our school. More 
information about the survey is available at:    http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au 
 

I want to assure you that this survey is confidential. The survey is conducted online and will typically take less 
than 30 minutes to complete. It will be administered during school hours between 26 August, 2020 and 25 
October, 2020. Participating in the survey is entirely voluntary. 
 

A consent form and FAQs for parents/carers about the survey is being sent home with students. If you do not 
want your child or children to participate, please return the form to school by Friday 7 August, 2020. Copies of 
the form and FAQs are available from:    http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents. 
 

A parent survey is also available and we encourage all parents to follow the link and complete the survey as 
your responses help guide planning for the future.    http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/vf77s 
 

Nicole Pattison  
Deputy Principal (Rel.) 

http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/vf77s
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OFFICE GOSSIP 
All visitors to the office are now required to complete an ‘External Visitors to School Site form’ to comply with 
the Department of Education health and hygiene requirements.  This will apply to all parents/carers even if 
you are simply dropping your child late to school or picking them up early.  You are welcome to drop them off 
at the front door or phone the office with your explanation for them being late to avoid completing the form if 
you wish. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
Leanne Roods 
Administration Officer 
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